
 
 
From: steve wilson   
Sent: 03 May 2023 15:18 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Development Objection 
 
 
 
Development no S62A/2023 
 
 
Mr Stephen Wilson 

  
  

, 
 
 
I’m objection to the planning of the above planning being granted. 
 
This will increase traffic flow throughout the village ,  
Plus extra noise and air pollution, 
 
Wildlife live on the site plus great trees and plant life will be damaged, 
 
HGV s will be leaving the site and joining the B1256 this is far busier now due to other wear houses 
and extra houses being built so would cause back up of traffic , there are houses opposite the site 
and there is no pathway so would make it very dangerous when entering the village by foot ,  
 




